

[Today's Date]

To: U.S. Department of Transportation (DOT), Federal Highway Administration (FHWA)

Re: Letter of Support for the State of Colorado's Application to the Charging and Fueling Infrastructure (CFI) Discretionary Grant Opportunity (Round 2)

Number: 693JJ324NF00017

Dear U.S. DOT, FHWA:

We are writing to strongly support the State of Colorado's application to the Charging and Fueling Infrastructure (CFI) Discretionary Grant Opportunity.

Transportation is the largest source of greenhouse gas (GHG) emissions in the U.S. and Colorado with medium- and heavy-duty vehicles contributing a disproportionate amount of transportation emissions and other harmful air pollutants. As Colorado community members and businesses, we recognize the critical importance of investing in this zero-emission transportation infrastructure.

This project will significantly improve air quality, create jobs, and strengthen the economy. By building a public network of high-powered charging sites for medium- and heavy-duty vehicles, Colorado is taking another vital step towards a cleaner, healthier future for all residents.

We kindly urge the grant review committee to prioritize the State of Colorado's CFI application and support this essential project proposal.

Thank you for your consideration.

Sincerely,

[Your Name]

[Your Organization Name (If Applicable)]

